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7/26/76

Karen Tsujimoto

Assistant Curator

San Francisco Museum of Modern Art
Van Ness Avenue at McAllister Street
San Francisco, California 94102

Dear Karen,

Thanks so much for your letter and for the detail

photographs of your Rauschenberg. You and Henry N
Hopkins will be eager to learn that.the SFMMA's [
untitled Rauschenberg now has a title-= Collection. <

Bob Rauschenberg was at the NCFA last week and
re-christened the work. g

Florine sends her regards to you and her apologies
for not having gotten back to you sooner about our
loans for the California show. We have the forms
and she and Walter are both at work on the loans.
Hoping this isn't holding you up too badly, and
. that all is going along well with the exhibition.

It was so nice meeting you during my all too brief
visit to California, and I wanted to thank you again
for showing me around the museum. I had, needless to
say, a terrific time, and look forward to a more
extended visit some time, hopefully soon. I imagine
my home ground will be Washington for at least a few
months, but like so much else I'm still pending.

Please let us know if we can do anything for you
here, and best of luck with the California exhibition.

Best regards,

el

Neil Printz
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